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Dear Parents/Carers 

As part of the Modern Foreign Languages that is taught in St. Michael’s we will be having a 
series of Spanish themed language days in school.  Starting on Monday 27 January each 
class will take part as follows: 
 
Monday 27 January  Years 3 and 4 
Tuesday 28 January  Years 1 and 2 
Wednesday 29 January Years 5 and 6 
Thursday 30 January  Nursery and Reception 
 
The children will get an opportunity to learn about Spanish culture, learn some Spanish and 
taste some Spanish food.  To cover the cost of the food tasting we would ask for a voluntary 
contribution of 50p.  Please send this with your child on their language day. Thank you. 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip below only if you do not wish your child to taste 
the food. It is important that if your child has a particular allergy to any foods please 
inform the class teacher of the details in writing as soon as possible.  Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs A Brereton 
Modern Foreign Languages Co-ordinator 

 
Spanish Day  
 
Please only return this slip if you wish to inform us that you do not wish your child to take 
part in the food tasting. Thank you. 
 
Child’s Name: _______________________________________   Class: __________________ 
 
I do not wish my child to take part in the Spanish food tasting. 
 
Signed: ____________________________________________________(Parent/Carer) 
 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


